L oDl

C»/ .'7 . 56 { A

X
A

TELEPHONE No. 43895

Tlopd's Register of Shipping.

o)/ AMSTERDAM, 17th September, 1959.
" B 4 PRINS, HENDRIKKADE (159
AMSTERDAM DISTRICT. X ,0,0/2

...... .

All communications to be addressed to-

THE SURVEYORS.
Dear 8ir,

Your, Referency S.S. "HOLDERNOOK" No. 14571 in R.B.

ClassH(S).

Our Reference With reference to your letter of the

8th September addressed to the Rotterdam
Surveyors respecting the above ship we have
to state that according to information
received from Messrs. H.C. Hoole at Haarlem
this ship has already been broken up.

Yours faithfully,
e P
R e iy

The Secretary,
LONDON,

L c.c. Rotterdam Surveyors.
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